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Hello Mr. Boyle,
 
OCD has received your closure request for 2RP-4894, thank you! Please fill in the Closure C-141 on the updated
form so I can continue to process this closure. In addition please address the following:
 

1. Why are the lab reports preliminary? Also, the lab report documents a discrepancy between labeling.
2. The top 4’ in the pasture should be non-detect or background for all 4 contaminants in Table 1. This will

affect SP5 and some side wall samples.
3. For future releases per OCD Santa Fe,  delineation samples should test for all 4 constituents at all levels,

only final samples may not test for samples previously at non-detect.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
 
 
 

From: Boyle, Matthew <Matthew.Boyle@wsp.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 8:59 PM
To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>
Cc: 'Lupe Carrillo' <Lupe@percussionpetroleum.com>; Harlan, Charles <Charles.Harlan@wsp.com>
Subject: [EXT] Closure Request 2RP-4894-0
 
Maria,
 
Attached is the closure request for Percussion Petroleum’s Morris Boyd #4H release, 2RP-4894-0. 
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This closure is being requested under the new release rule and the remediation and closure request
is within 90 days of the release.  All soil samples have been found to be below the criteria.  Please let
me know if you need anything else.
 
Thank you,
 
Matthew Boyle
Sr. Environmental Scientist
 

 
Phone: +1 214 561-7424
Mobile: +1 817 713 0262
Email: matthew.boyle@wsp.com
Please note I have a new email address.
 
WSP USA
2777 N. Stemmons Freeway, Suite 1600
Dallas, Texas 75207
 
wsp.com
 
Leggette, Brashears & Graham is now WSP.
 
 

NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary
or otherwise subject to restricted disclosure under applicable law. This message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any
unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, copying, alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on, this message is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are not an authorized or intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-mail system and destroy any printed copies. 
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